
  

 

Our Ref:  TZW/kmd/halftermrevision 
 
16 May2023 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Re:  Half Term Revision Sessions 
 
We hope that the first few days of examinations have gone well for your son/daughter and that 
they feel supported and well prepared.  Revision activities have been on-going since January 
and have been well attended by pupils for sessions that run both during the school day and 
after-school.  It has been pleasing to see the uptake and see pupils rising to the challenge that 
the examination season poses. 
 
Over the half term holiday we have arranged some additional support sessions within school 
to help students with examinations immediately after the holiday. 
 
We will be opening the school on Thursday, 1st June to allow students to attend the following 
sessions: 
 
Session 1 – 8:30am to 9:45am – W34 – Miss Dijoux 

French (Writing) –  For Foundation Tier Students Only 
 
Session 2 – 10:00am to 12:00pm – West Hall – Mrs Lawson 

English Language – The session is open to all Yr11 students. 
 
Session 3 – 12:30pm to 14:30pm – W34 – Miss Dijoux 

French (Writing) – For Higher Tier Students Only 
 
We ask that students who are attending these sessions sign in and out at West Reception on 
the day.  Pupils will need their normal school equipment (books and pens) for these sessions 
and they are welcome to attend in their own clothes, school uniform is not required. 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
  
 
Mr Tom Williams 
Assistant Headteacher 


